MEDIA ADVISORY

For Immediate Release

Saturday, July 21, 2012 at 1:00 p.m.
Contact: Lieutenant Kelly Hooten, LPD PIO
(469) 337-4782 cell

(972) 218-2728 office
khooten@Iancaster-tx.com

or

Contact: City Manager Opal Mauldin Robertson
(214) 500-1383 cell

(972) 218-1304 office

(972) 275-0919 fax

orobertson@lancaster-tx.com

Officer Dustin Ray Dodson

Lancaster, TX - At 6:48 a.m. Saturday, July 21, 2012, Lancaster Police Officer Dustin Dodson was
involved in an off-duty traffic accident while traveling westbound on Highway 67 in Johnson County.
Dodson has been transported to John Peter Smith Hospital in Fort Worth.

The accident is currently under investigation by the Venus Police Department. Officer Dodson has
been with the Lancaster Police Department since March 2010.

Photo of Officer Dustin Ray Dodson attached.
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